
Monthly Mentals: Meditation I



Our lives are full of change and challenges which we all respond to differently.

We benefit from having things in place that keep us healthy and happy.

We each need to create our own personal tool kit to help us design our own daily habits.

Every month we will send out a mini pack to help you build this tool kit.

Our downloadable guides to 
improving our daily lives



The power of meditation



There is a common misconception regarding 
meditation.

Many of us believe that it is about thinking 
about nothing.

Rather, to meditate means to become familiar 
with our thoughts and be aware of how we’re 
feeling.

There are lots of types of formal meditation 
practices such as the body scan, sitting 
meditation and mindful walking.

We will help you to understand how you can 
implement meditation into your daily life.

What we think vs What it is



There is a huge amount of history behind the 
origins of meditation and the cultures that 
have adopted it.

The important thing to understand is it helps 
us to be present and experience reality as it 
is, without trying to crave more.

We can learn to detach ourselves from events 
by training our minds to be present by 
focusing on our breathing.

In the same way we exercise to keep 
physically healthy, we need to meditate to 
keep mentally healthy.

Why we should meditate



There are three things you should aim for 
when preparing for meditation:

• First sit up straight in a good posture. Make 
sure you are comfortable, so use a chair to 
support your back or stretch your legs out if 
you wish

• Next focus on your breathing, engaging the 
abdomen to create slow, deep breaths

• Finally calm your mind and just follow your 
breath

Your mind will wander which is completely 
normal and completely fine.

Try this for 5 minutes a day to start.

A brief guide



In the beginning, 
the goal of 

meditation isn’t 
to control your 
thoughts, it’s to 

stop letting them 
control you.


